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COVID-19 AND RIGHTS OF STUDENTS WITH 
DISABILITIES UNDER IDEA  

  
Friday, October 30, 2020 | 12:00 p.m. – 1:30 p.m.  

  
Webinar  

  
As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to impact the delivery of educational services to New Jersey 
students, there is a heightened need to understand the educational rights of students with disabilities 
and the impact of remote, hybrid, or in-person learning options on the implementation of Individualized 
Education Programs (IEPs).   
  
This training will focus on “distance learning plans” and their development and implementation 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. In addition, presenters will discuss how to effectively advocate for 
students with disabilities who do not have access to internet connectivity or lack appropriate 
technology to participate in remote or online home instruction.   
  
While providing a very brief overview of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) and the 
remedies available for violations of IDEA, the training is intended for those who know what an IEP is 
and have a basic knowledge of special education law.   
  
Speakers:  

  
Rebecca K. Spar, Esq., Education Law Center Trustee  
Elizabeth Athos, Esq., Education Law Center  

  
Moderated by:   
 
Stella Lyubarsky, Esq.  
Volunteer Lawyers for Justice   

  
  

CLE Credit Hours:  1.7 NJ  
NJ CLE Information: Pending approval  

 
Registration Fee:  Free (CLICK HERE) 
  
We encourage all participants in this training to take a pro bono Children’s 
Representation Program’s case through Volunteer Lawyers for Justice. Become a 
VLJ’s volunteer today by completing  VLJ’s Volunteer Form                    
 
                                             
 

VLJ’s mission is to improve the lives of economically-disadvantaged people in New Jersey by empowering them with tools, 
advice and pro bono representation with the goal of securing fair and equal treatment within the legal system. It is only 
through the assistance of VLJ’s committed volunteers and community partners that VLJ is able to make that goal a reality. 


